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Welcome to Peoria Christian High School!!

| am excited that you have chosen Peoria Christian High School for your child’s high schoolyears. | want
you to know that you are not alone as this is my first yearat PCS! We will figure this outtogether! Our
teachers and staff are eagerto meetyou and will partner with you as you seek to grow your child to lead
a Christ-like life and impact the world for the Kingdom.

Your child will transform into a young man or a young woman while theyare in high school. They will
grow and change and will face new challenges that will be a part of their journey as they become the
person God is shaping themto be. Itis a privilege to be a part of this journey. Please know thatwe are
praying for each of you as you transition.

| know that the beginning of a new school year can be overwhelming attimes and especially when
starting at a new school. Please know that we are here to help youin whateverway we can. This packet
will answer many of your questions. |f you need additional help, do not hesitate to call the office at any
time. Rachel Killinger is at the front high school office desk. Her emailis rkillinger@peoriachristian.org.
She can also be reached at 686-4500 ext. 227.

| would love to touch base with you also. My contact information is below.
Let’s start this journey!

In His service,

o

Jeremy A, Garrett

High School Principal

Peoria Christian School

3506 N. California Avenue, Peoria, lllinois 61603
309.696.4500 x 225
jgarrett@peoriachristian.org



